
 

 

Dear Colleague 

Notification of formal consultation on Carnforth Neighbourhood Plan 

(Regulation 14, Town and Country Planning, England, Neighbourhood Planning 

Regulations) 

I write to advise you that the Regulation 14 Consultation of the Carnforth 

Neighbourhood Plan runs for a six-week period between 26th July 2021 and 5th 

September 2021. 

During this time of social distancing the Neighbourhood Plan is available to view 

online via the Neighbourhood Planning page of Town Council website: 

https://carnforthtowncouncil.org/neighbourhood-planning/ 

Subject to advice in respect of social distancing paper copies of the Neighbourhood 

Plan may be available to view at the following location: 

Carnforth Library, Lancaster Road, Carnforth LA5 9DZ 

Carnforth Civic Hall, North Road, Carnforth LA5 9LJ 

If you would like to make representations, please download the pre-submission 

consultation comment form from the website or scan the QR code below: 

Representations can be submitted by email or by post: 

By email: clerk@carnforthtowncouncil.org 

By post: Carnforth Neighbourhood Plan 

  c/o Carnforth Town Council 

  46-48 Market Street 

  Carnforth LA5 9LB 

 

 

Clerk & Proper Officer 

https://carnforthtowncouncil.org/neighbourhood-planning/

